
 
 
 

 
 
 

14th October 2020  
  
Dear Parents 
 
Please find information on this week’s school news below. 
 
COVID/HEALTH & SAFETY 
 
As you may already be aware, infection rates are rising in the community, thankfully, there has 
not been a positive case this term, as yet, we accept that this could change at any point.  We are 
very grateful to you for your co-operation in taking the necessary precautions these last few 
weeks.  Please be re-assured we are following Public Health England’s advice.  Should a bubble 
need to be closed, parents will be informed via email.  If you need to contact school at the 
weekend, please use our contact form, available on the website, this is regularly monitored. 
 
COVID 

 Please see our website for the most up to date COVID related restrictions and 
information.   https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/welcome/covid-19-
health-and-safety-information 

 
SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 
If you have a child starting primary or secondary school in September 2021, the deadline for 
secondary school is 31st October 2020; deadline for primary school is 15th January 2021.  Please 
see www.lancashire.gov.uk for further information. 
 
www.stbedeslytham.lancs.sch.uk/parents-portal/admissions-for-september-2021    
Their admissions forms can be downloaded directly from the school 
website: www.stbedeslytham.lancs.sch.uk/parents-portal/admission or by request 
from admissions@stbedeslytham.lancs.sch.uk   Deadline 31st October 2020. 
 
Autumn Term Progress Reports 
As we are unable to invite parents in to school, you will receive a written progress report via 
email by the 10th November.   
 
Wellness blog 
Please see our wellness blog to see how we have been remembering World Mental Health Day 
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/ 
 
THE ARK – Afterschool Club 
Following the half-term holiday, The Ark has spaces available in some of the year bubbles.  If you 
require a place, please complete the attached booking form and forward to ark@st-peters-
pri.lancs.sch.uk by Monday 19th October and please ensure your payments are up to date, to 
secure your child’s place. Mrs Freeland will contact you, should the place NOT be available. 
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EVENTS 
 
Please see below our up and coming events.  All event information is also on our school website 
for your convenience - https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/events 

Harvest Time 2020 and St. Peter’s School Council:   

Thank you very much for your generous donations for our Harvest appeal, which will be donated 
Streetlife, Blackpool. 
 

SPONSORED SWIM  
Gabriella Hickson has recently raised £40 for CAFOD doing a sponsored swim.  Following the 
CAFOD National Assembly, Gabriella was inspired to do some fundraising of her own and swam 
20 lengths of the Dalmeny Hotel pool, a total of 366 meters. We would like to congratulate 
Gabriella on such a fantastic achievement, for showing such kindness and using her own 
initiative – Well Done!  
 

 
 
P.T.F.A – Meeting 
A P.T.F.A. meeting will be held this evening - 14th October – 7.30pm via Zoom.  If you wish to join 
the meeting, please email Alison Tierney and she will forward the log-in details for you. 
alisont44@googlemail.com  

PUMPKIN CARVING COMPETITION & FAMILY PUMPKIN TRAIL  
 Please see attached poster with information on how to take part in our pumpkin carving 
competition!  Lots of luck everyone!  
 
FAMILY PUMPKIN TRAIL - please see further details attached.  Minimum donation £2 per entry, 
to be put in an envelope with your child’s name and class, then place in the collection tub in 
class, by Tues 20th October.  The Goody bag with clues and map will be given out on Tuesday 20th 
October. 
 
NEW P.T.F.A. Website! 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/stpeterslythamptfa 

CANCELLED BUNNY BOP EVENT  

Unfortunately in March we had to cancel the annual Bunny Bop however we had sold a number 
of tickets, at the time we sent a notification out advising parents to retain the tickets for a future 
event. However, it is looking likely that we will not be able to hold a ticketed close contact 
event, in the very near future. 

If you would like a refund on the ticket then please return the ticket to school in 
an envelope, please write on the envelope your child’s name, class and who you would like 
the cheque made payable to. Alternatively, if you would like to donate the price of the ticket 
to the school fund, this would be most gratefully received. The deadline for returning tickets is 
Monday the 19th October. 

 
Kindest regards 
Mrs Angela Heyes 
Headteacher 
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